
 

 

 

 

 

September 21, 2018 

By U.S. Postal Mail 

 

Lori Ricketts, President 

Alva Electric 

118 W. Franklin Street 

Evansville, IN 47710 

 

Re:  Petition for Administrative Review –  Inspection Report Order State Number 395767: 

McCutchanville Elementary School   

      

Dear Ms. Ricketts:  

 

The Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission (Commission) is in receipt of your petition 

for administrative review of Inspection Report Order State Number 395767: McCutchanville 

Elementary School, dated 9/14/2018. Your petition for adiminstrative review will be reviewed and 

discussed at the next regularly scheduled meeting of the Commission – currently scheduled to begin at 

9:00 AM on Tuesday, October 2, 2018. Pursuant to Indiana Code § 4-21.5-3-7, the Commission will 

make a determination as to whether you, as the petitioner, qualify for review of this order. 

    

Sincerely, 

 
Douglas J. Boyle, Director 

Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission 

Indiana Department of Homeland Security 

302 W. Washington Street, Room E-208 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 

doboyle@dhs.in.gov 

(317) 650-7720  

 

Enclosure 

cc:   

Justin K. Guedel, IDHS Staff Attorney (via personal service) 

James F. Schmidt, Deputy Attorney General and Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission Legal 

Counsel (via electronic mail) 
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